
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed over presidency
election of the United Arab Emirates

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated His Highness Sheikh

Mohamed bin Zayed on his election as President of the United Arab Emirates to succeed the late

Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed, may Allah grant him eternal peace.

His Eminence tweeted on 14/5/2022, “We extend to His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed Al

Nahyan our warmest congratulations on his election as President of the United Arab Emirates to

succeed the late Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed “May Allah grant him eternal peace”. We hope that

this will be the beginning of a new era of joint Arab action and harmony between Iraq and the

United Arab Emirates, as well as to prepare the appropriate ground for the opening of a bright

page that will bear fruit on the solution of the outstanding and complex files in the region

for the benefit of its peoples.


